Appendix I of RNTPC
Paper No. A/YL-ST/652

From: "Tam, Kam Tim" | :

To: "dlylam@pland.gov.hk" <dlylam@pland.gov.hk>, "tpbpd@pland.gov.hk"
<tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>, "phchiu@piand.gov.hk" <phchiu@pland.gov.hk>

Cc: "ayycheung@pland.gov.hk” <ayycheung@pland.gov.hk>, "pyleung@pland.gov.hk"
<pyleung@pland.gov.hk>,

Date: 1711112023 09:09

Subject: Departmental Comments for 5.16 Planning Application A/YL-ST/652 (YL-220327)

Dear Town Planning Department,

The assessment of ecological impact is necessary extra time to be prepared.
In order to smooth the progress of application, we would wish to postpone the
planning application by two months for preparation of the relevant information.

Best Regards,

Tim Tam

Project Engineer
Pacific Extend Limited
Tel: i



